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🌻Value for June🌻
Fairness

Fairness is the quality of making judgments that are free from discrimination. Judges,
umpires, and teachers should all strive to practice fairness.  In school, children have
thought about fairness in their lives and that fairness is not always about everyone

having the same but about everyone having what they need.

🎈🎉Queen's Platinum Jubilee🎉🎈

We hope you enjoyed seeing all of the wonderful crown drawings the children did for the
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we think they look fantastic!

Very well done to all who entered the competition!
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⚽🏃🎾🏉Sports Day🏉🎾🏃⚽
We are happy to announce that Sports Day is back this year!

Early Years - Nursery/Reception - Friday 15th July (morning)
KS1 - Year 1 and 2 - Tuesday 5th July (afternoon)

KS2 - Year 3 and 4 - Tuesday 12th July (afternoon)

Please look out for an Epraise message next week with times, and further details!

🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞

🌳Tulip Tree🌳
Our spectacular (and rare) Tulip Tree at the front of school is currently in bloom.  This
does not happen every year so look out for the beautiful yellow flowers over the next

week or so.

🌈 Changeable Weather☔

Please make sure that your child has a hat for the sunshine and a coat for the rainy days
to wear for outdoor sessions, playtime and lunchtime. We also recommend that

parents/carers apply a long lasting ‘once a day’ sun cream on sunny days.
Thank you
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📚School Council📚

Thank you to all who supported our Father’s Day gifts sale - all profits go towards
enhancing our curriculum provision.

Please look out for our Cuddly Creature Crackers, which will be our last sale before the
end of Summer Term - every cracker costs 50p and will be on sale from Monday 27th

June.

Thank you again for your continued support, toys, games, books and gifts generously
donated over the year, they have been very much appreciated, and helped to raise

important funds for our School.

📚Catshill Library Books📚
Catshill Library, our local community library, has a large number of

non-returned/outstanding books and have asked for our support in collecting them. Can
you please check at home and return any children's library books to us, as they have

provided us with an ‘amnesty box’.
Thank you

📌Class Assemblies📌
Here are the class assembly dates in the run up to the end of term.  We will limit

attendance to 2 adults per child, we hope you can attend.
Nursery - Tuesday 12th July 9am

2F - Friday 24th June 2.30pm
4B and 4J - Leavers’ Assembly Monday 18th July 9.00am

More details will follow shortly, so don’t forget to check your Epraise
messages regularly.
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📷Tempest Photographers📷

Photos that were ordered to be delivered to school have now been handed out to the
children to take home.

If you need assistance, please call 01736 751555 option 3 or click on contact us on the

Tempest homepage.

Thank you

📌Reminders and Dates for your Diaries📌

★ Friday 24th June 2.30pm - parents assembly for 2F - limited attendance to 2 adults
per child.

★ Tuesday 28th June - Year 3 have been invited to the Bromsgrove Singing Day, for
those attending further details have been Epraised out.

★ Very well done to 2M for their class assembly today, we hope the parents enjoyed
watching as much as we did.

★ A big Catshill School welcome to George Adams who has replaced Katherine
Christopher as the new Sports Coach.

★ Term dates for 2023/2024 are now available on our website and newsletters.

Thank you

📌Cupboards Wanted📌

We are redesigning one of our areas in school and will be buying some tall (office style)
cupboards. We know that sometimes this is something that businesses or offices are
looking to donate to schools if they are downsizing or upgrading their own. Therefore,

before we go ahead with our purchase, please would you contact the office

01527 872913

if you know of any business that is making these changes and might wish to help us.

Thanking you in advance
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📌Positive Parenting Program📌

For further details please visit their website.
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👼Libby Mae’s Little Angels👼

If you are having a sort out, we are collecting pre-loved teddies and soft toys on behalf of
Libby Mae’s Little Angels.  Please bring them into school and we will pass them on to the

charity.

For further information about the charity, please visit their website.
Thank you

🏃Junior Inclusive Athletics🏃
Fun athletic based activities aimed at all abilities.

Please visit their webpage below, bookings can be made by completing their online registration
form. Limited spaces available so bookings will be taken on a first come first serve basis.

https://www.bromsgrove.gov.uk/things-to-do/active-bromsgrove/health-exercise-sessions/inclusiv
e-and-disability-sports/junior-athletics.aspx

Thank you
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🔴 Car Park - Important Notice🔴

The car park at Catshill First School and Nursery is for use by school staff only. The only
exception to this rule is when access is required to the disabled parking space.

Children must NOT be on the school car park at ANY time.

All Access to the school premises must be via the pedestrian footpath and NOT
through the car park.

Please note the signage on the gate requesting that it is kept closed at all times.
This is for the children’s safety.

📌Things to remember📌 📌Term dates📌

★ W/C 20th June 2022 is week 3 for our dinner
menu. You can find the menu on our website

https://www.catshillfirst.co.uk/our-school-day/✅

★ Please send all dinner money to school on a
Monday✅

★ Children should come to school on PE days
wearing school uniform, they will change into
PE kit as part of the session.  For Forest School
or Forest Fun sessions, children should come
to school wearing their appropriate Forest
School clothing and footwear for these
activities. ✅

★ Log on to Rising Stars to access your child’s
online reading books.✅

★ This half term ends at 3.10pm on
Tuesday 19th July.

★ Please find this year’s term dates here

★ Please find 2022/2023 term dates here

★ Please find 2023/2024 term dates here

★ Please do not book holidays in term
time.

★ Autumn Term begins on Wednesday 7th
September 2022 (except new reception
groups and selected pupils for
appointments and visits on Tuesday 6th
September).
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